
 Sugar Pine Reservoir is Spilling 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sugar Pine Reservoir filled at 1:00 PM, February 4th, 2024 and is now spill-

ing! Foresthill has a full supply of water for 2024!Managing Sugar Pine Res-

ervoir to ensure a full water supply is a very high priority for Foresthill. 

2024 is shaping up to be a good water year.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured above is the Sugar Pine Spillway on February 8th, 2024.  
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Your local, 
 not-for-profit utility 

district 

Reservoir  

Updates 
 

Rain Totals for  the 
calendar year 2024  
= 22.69” 

Average year +/- 49” 

 

Storage = 7,093 
Acre Feet 
 

Reservoir currently  
 102%  full 

 

Next Foresthill 

Meeting 

 

Foresthill Elementary School  

Thursday,  

March 14th, 2024 

at  6:00 P.M 

 

Check your Foresthill website 

for an agenda which will be 

posted 72 hours before the 

meeting.  

Water fun fact 

 
In cold weather, the body’s thirst 
 response is diminished. Hydrate 

even in the winter! 
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In Case of a Water Emergency or other Emergency Shutdown  

What's the Best Way to Contact You? 

 

 

 

Foresthill will use the contact information provided to reach out to you if 

we detected a leak or unusual water use. This can help customers avoid 

high water bills and allow us to send you important news and updates. 

Foresthill makes the necessary calls each month notifying customers of 

possible leaks, emergency shut-offs, and more. 

 

 

 

 

If your contact information changes, please contact us at 

 customerservice@foresthillpud.com or call the office  

at (530) 367-2511. 

 Water Assistance Program Ending 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

The deadline to apply for LIHWAP is March 31, 2024. The federal Water Assistance program provides 

financial assistance to low-income Californians to help manage their residential water utility costs.    

Eligibility for LIHWAP services can vary depending on income, water system participation, place of  

residence, and other factors. Please call Project Go Inc the federally assigned Placer County service  

provider to get more information on how to apply. All applications must be submitted before March 

31st, 2024.  
 

Project Go Inc:  (916) 782-3443  


